
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 
 

 March 12, 2024 
 

   RE:  Water Main Replacement 

       From Foundation Way to Indian Creek 

Town of Corydon 

     Harrison County, Indiana 

    MEI Project No.: 2023002-06 

 

 

 

Dear Prospective Bidder: 
 

Plans and Specifications for the above project are now available at the offices of Midwestern Engineers, Inc.  The bids will 

be opened at 1:00 P.M. Eastern (Local Time) on April 9, 2024 at the Corydon Town Hall, located at 219 N. Capitol 

Avenue, Corydon, IN 47112. 

 

The project consists of:   

• Installation of Approximately 1,560 L.F. of 8” and 12” D.I. Water Main and Appurtenances. 

• Installation of a Cased Bore Across a Railroad Track. 

• Connections to Existing Water Mains. 

• Installation of Approximately 170 L.F. of HDPE Service Lines. 

• Reconnection and/or Replacement of Existing Customer Meter Pits. 

• Cutting/Capping and Retiring In Place Existing Water Mains. 

• Pressure/Leakage Testing and Disinfection of New Water Mains. 

   

Plans and Specifications are available at the offices of Midwestern Engineers, Inc. located at 802 West Broadway Street, 

Loogootee, IN 47553 and the Town of Corydon, 219 N. Capitol Avenue, Corydon, IN 47112. The service charge for 

Contractors to view the plans and specifications for preparing their bid is as follows: 1) Viewing by download at 

midwesterneng.com/planroom - $100.00, and 2) Viewing paper-bound plans and specifications - $200.00. All service charges 

for viewing are non-refundable. When plans and specifications are ordered from Midwestern.com/planroom, instructions for 

payment will be provided in the downloading process.  

 

Thank you for your interest in our projects. 

   

   Respectfully, 

   MIDWESTERN ENGINEERS, INC. 

   802 WEST BROADWAY STREET,  

   LOOGOOTEE, IN 47553 

                                                                                       

 

         

   John W. Wetzel, P.E. 

   Senior Project Engineer 
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http://www.midwesterneng.com/planroom

